
MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

8.30 – 9.30 Morning extended care

9.30 – 12.30

• Mission briefing

• Phone call with 
Griselda to find out 
more about poor 
Gwyndor

• Meet BOWWAS!

• Finding the secret 
scrolls

• Wizardry essentials: 
wand making 

• BOWASS apologises 
and offers to help

• Mythical creatures 
Top Trumps challenge

• Masterclass: make 
your own mythical 
creatures

• Create a fake Gwyndor
to fool Griselda’s 
mum!

• Make a storyboard to 
show the adventure 
so far

• Griselda’s mum to the 
rescue!

• Astronomy 
masterclass: 
constellations

• Wizardry essentials: 
casting spells

• Attempt 4 and phone 
call with Griselda and 
Gwyndor

• Final wizardry tests: 
quiz & practical 
challenges

• Last attempt to cure
Griselda...

• Celebration!

12.30 – 13.30 Lunch break

13.30 – 16.00

• Potions masterclass: 
smelling potions

• Meet Uncle Hordrik

• Potions masterclass: 
protection spells

• Attempt 1 and report 
back to Griselda

• Uncle Hordrik’s Curse

• Wizardry essentials: 
symbology and magic 
energy

• Attempt 2 and report 
back to Griselda

• Wizardry essentials: 
making broomsticks

• Herbology 
masterclass: weird 
and wonderful plants

• Attempt 3 and report 
back to Griselda

• Potions masterclass: 
summoning potion

• Making spellbooks

• Hunt for BOWASS!

• Attempt 5 and report 
back to Gwyndor

• Graduation: making
hats and the year
book photo

• Prepare the final 
showcase

• Showcase all the 
week’s work to 
friends and family

16.00 – 18.00 Afternoon extended care
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